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Annual Report 

 

 

Changes made in 2018 

 

 

No new changes occurred to the pit in the past year.  The footprint remains the same and 

limited product was hauled from the site.  We anticipate applying for a 112 permit in the 

future as we have nearly reached our limits with our current permit. 

 

 Inspections for weeds continues to be done by the RGC Weed District using approved 

control and mitigation methods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Patrick Sullivan 

Road Supervisor 

Rio Grande County   

 

 


